Grapa Ospidéal
Oirthear na hEireann

@Irelond Fast

Deputy Duncan Smith T.D.,
Diil Bireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

E: duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte
Health Service Executive

Re: PQ no: 45830/23 — St Luke’s Hospital, Kilkenny

Dear Deputy Smith,

HSE South,

St. Luke's General Hospital,
Kilkenny,

Ireland.

Telephone 056 7785000
Fax 056 7785170

I refer to the recent representation made to St Luke’s Hospital, Kilkenny, which has been

referred for direct response.

To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE reconstructive plastic surgeons at
St Luke's General Hospital, Kilkenny in the years of 2022 and to date in 2023, in

tabular form. -Duncan Smith

I can confirm that there are 0 reconstructive plastic surgeons here in St Luke’s General

Hospital, Kilkenny.

I trust this information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely

-

Niamh Lacey /qﬁ/
Hospital Manager ‘-

St Luke’s Hospital, Kilkenny




